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0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont 

Priest: Fr. Roy Karakkattu 

Deacon: David Curtis : 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers: 01494 763518 

Tel: 01494 763518 Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk 

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

12th May, Seventh Sunday of Easter, 2024 Year B 

Our Lady’s, Chesham Bois, 30 Amersham Road, HP6 5PE St. Aidan, Little Chalfont, Finch Lane, HP7 9NE 

Sat 11th May 5.00pm (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 12th May 9.00am Parish Mass 

12.00pm  Latin Mass 

Tue 14th May  9.30am St. Matthias, Apostle 

Fri 17th May 9.00am Exposition 

9.30am Holy Eucharist 

Sat18th May 5.00pm  Vigil Mass 

Sun 19th May  9.00am Pentecost Sunday 

Sat 11th May 6.15pm (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 12th May 9.00am Polish Mass 

11.00am  Parish Mass 

Mon 13th May 9.30am Our Lady of Fatima 

Thu 16th May 9.30am Feria 

Fri 17th May 6.30pm Exposition 

7.00pm  Eucharist 

Sat 18th May 6.15pm Vigil Mass 

Sun 19th May 11.00am  Pentecost Sunday 

Benediction: Fri 9.00am – 9.30am Benediction: Fri 6.30am - 7.00pm 

Confessions: Tue & Fri after Mass Confessions: Sat. after Mass 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Max Walder RIP), Sun (David Sanders) Mass Intentions: Sat (Mary Doherty) , Sun (Cora Walsh 
RIP, Thanksgiving Mass for Mary & Michael Allen), Fri 
(Diana Cooke RIP). 

Second Collection this Weekend: There will be a second 
collection for Catholic Communication Network. 

Farewell to Michael & Mary Allen: It is with great sadness I 
write these lines. Michael and Mary were true pillars of 
strength to St. Aidan Parish for the last 56 years and 7 months. 
They have been involved in the life of the parish community in 
various capacities and contributed immensely for its growth. 
Sadly, they are moving to Ireland by the end of this month. The 
Parish community is so grateful for their selfless service and 
remain ever indebted to them. Thank you, Michael and Mary, 
please do come back to us anytime. 

BLAZE Confirmation Event: Kindly pray for all our youth, 
who will be attending the BLAZE Event in Slough this 
Saturday. Best wishes to Brian Gallagher and his team for 
taking our children to the programme. 

Confirmation Mass at St. Aidan’s: It’s a matter of great joy to 
inform you all, that 27 youngsters, from four churches will be 
receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation from Bishop David 
on Saturday, 18th May 11.00am at St. Aidan’s. 

Pilgrimage to Northern France: You are invited to join 
Bishop David and Canon John Udris on pilgrimage to 
Northern France from 15-22 October 2024. The pilgrimage 
will begin with three nights in Lisieux, the home of St Terese, 
before we travel to Chartres to the beautiful Cathedral for one 
night. We travel home following three nights in the French 
capital. For more details visit:                
https://northamptondiocese.org/france/ 

Baptisms: Congratulations to Logan Sinnathamby, who will 
receive the sacrament of baptism this Saturday. We wish him 
and his parents Violet and Michael and brothers Rubin and 
Seth every blessing as they begin their Christian journey 
together. 

Chiltern Foodbank: Sam says thank you so much for all your 
support. It is greatly appreciated. We would welcome the 
following foodstuffs from this week: crisps, savoury 
biscuits, sponge puddings, tinned sardines and tinned 
mixed vegetables. 

Children’s Choir at Our Lady’s: May I request the parents to 
encourage their children who have received the First 
Communion, to join the choir from this Sunday 12th May. The 
practice will be immediately after the Mass on Sundays inside 
the church itself. Please support this initiative. 

Second Collection Last Week: A big thank you to all for the 
generous response to the CAFOD Sudan Crisis Appeal. St. 
Aidan’s: £534.62, Our Lady’s: £471.57. There are also several 
Gift aid envelopes returned by many people in both churches. 

Wedding Banns: Happy to announce the marriage between 
Natalie Jane Hope Tabony & Robert Edward Frank Tyrrell 
this Saturday 11th May 1.30pm at Our Lady’s. 

Finance Committee Meeting: The next meeting for the FC of 
St. Aidan will be on Thursday 16th May 7.00pm at the 
presbytery. 

Tap & Go Collection Last Week at OL: £200.00 

 
 

 

Offertory Collection Last Week: Our Lady’s: £388.02 
Standing Order: £361.00 

St. Aidan’s: £324.50 
Standing Order: £797.00 

Thank You 
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